
From: Tori Beth Black <toribeth7@gmail.com>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/10/2017 3:53:29 PM
Subject: Re: State Employment Application

Attachments: 20170510155334058.pdf

Hi Lily,

I have attached the document. I think it should all be there - I will be getting off my parents' health 
care plan for the first time so please let me know if I filled out anything incorrectly. I also made a copy 
of my driver's license at the back of the document. I will send you another form of ID first thing 
tomorrow.

Thank you!
Tori Beth

On Wed, May 3, 2017 at 10:25 AM, Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov> wrote:

H Tori Beth,

 

Welcome aboard! I have attached the New Hire Paperwork for you to complete. Please feel free to 
contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. We are looking forward to 
having you join our team.

 

Lily

 

 

Lily Cogdill

Director of Administration

Office of Lieutenant Governor

P.O. Box 142

Columbia, S.C. 29201

Ph. 803.734.2079
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